
 
Proposed Agenda 

Raleigh County Beekeepers Cooperative Association 
Thursday, August 19, 2021 

6:00 PM 
 
1.  Call to Order 
 
2.  Roll Call 
 
3.  Approval of Agenda 
 
4.  Recognitions 

A. None 
 
5.  Communications/Reports 

A.      Honey Extraction Center – 2021 Results, R. Darrin Butcher 
B.      Beckley Honey Festival Update, R. Darrin Butcher 

     C. Beckley Honey Festival Information: 
• Beekeeper Requirements to Sell Honey – Explanation of Inventory/Sales – Beekeeper Honey 

Drop Off Will Begin at 9:00AM – Beekeepers Must Verify Inventory Before & After Festival 
Before Leaving the Event.   

• Beekeeper Honey Requirement (2 Honey Bears – Tasting Bar / 1 Jar Honey for Honey Basket 
Raffle 

• Honey Festival - Food Options – General Housekeeping Issues – COVID 
• Disinfecting Wipes will be available at Honey Sales/Tasting Bar & Food Tent.  Gloves will 

available to those wanting them.  Hand Sanitizer will be available at the honey sales tent.  Masks 
are optional but you will need to bring your own.   

     D. URGENT:  BE SURE TO BRING ONE JAR OF HONEY TO THE MEETING FOR THE HONEY BASKET 
RAFFLE.  ALSO BE SURE TO BRING A LABEL FOR THE VOTING JAR AT THE TASTING BAR!!! 

 
     E.     BEEKEEPERS SELLING HONEY NEED TO BRING (2) HONEY BEARS TO THE HONEY FESTIVAL FOR 

THE TASTING BAR 
     F. Honey Festival Video Loop Presentation – Jennifer Colvin 
    G. Treating/Timing of Treatments….. What is the Dearth and how does it impact your colonies 

  
6.  Unfinished Business 
     A.   None 
 
7.  Policies and Procedures   
     A. None 

 
8. Consent Items  

A.  Approve minutes of Regular Meeting July 15, 2021  
     B. Future meetings/events:  Regular Meeting – Thursday, September 16, 2021 – 6:00 PM RCBOE Central       
              Office - Munson Hall  
    C. Fourth Annual Beckley Honey Festival, Saturday, August 21, 2021, Beckley Exhibition Coal Mine – Setup 

Start Time 7:00AM.  Festival 10:00AM – 4:00PM 
     
9. New Business 
      A.     None  
                       
 10.  Adjournment   
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
      R. Darrin Butcher, Treasurer  


